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DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 44, s. 2018

GERRY ROXAS FOUNDATION LEADERSHIP
DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM

10: Chief Education Supervisors (CES)
Public Schools District Supervisors {PSDSs)
Principals/Head Teacher In-Charge of the District (PIDs/HTID})
Heads of Public Elementary, Secondary and integrated Schools
All Others Concerned

1. Enclosed is a letter from the Gerry Roxas Foundation Leadership
Development Program informing the field of the changes on their
program which are self-explanatory.

2 immediate and widest dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

FOR THE SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT:

...

JOSE NIRO R. NILLASCA
Education Program Supervisor
Officer-in-Charge
Office of the Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
In-Charge of the Division B

Enciosure: as stated
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the following subjects:

EMPLOYEES
OFFICIALS
PROGRAMS
PUPILS/STUDENTS
SCHOOLS
TEACHERS
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October 3, 2018

DR. SALVADOR OCHAVO
Division Superintendent
Department of Education
Province of Aklan

Dear Dr. Ochavo,

Greetings from the Gerry Roxas Foundation Leadership Development Program!

ftis with great enthusiasm that we wouid like to inform you that effective this year, the Gerry Roxas
Leadership Award {GRLA) will be conferred to graduating senior high students {Grade 12) during their
graduation ceremonies. This is a significant development because the (GRLA) used to be conferred to

with officials from the Department of Education as well as GRF executives, it has been decided that
Grade 12 would be the most appropriate level at which the GRLA must be conferred so that students
may reap the maximum benefits from the Leadership Development Program of the foundation.

In this regard, we would fike to seek your assistance to ensure that ali graduating senior high students
are considered for the award. To do this, we would like to ask for the complete tist of schools offering

these schoois for the award, we would also like to ask for the names of their principals and their contact
numbers. You may email the requested data to redpaine @yahoo.com or bjargos(czlup._@g_@gw; Or you may
contact me for more details at the Roxas City Tourism Office (036) 6200 544.

We hope you are one with us in mind and spirit in our commitment to quality education and buliding a
nation of leaders! We are looking forward to hearing from you soon|

Wg;meg\t regards,

. !
Bk ]
DRBRYAN MARI ARGOS

Visayak Coordinator

Gerry Roxas Foundation ~ Leadership Development Program




